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The University of Central Missouri (UCM) Board of Governors toured Whiteman Air Force 

Base located in Knob Noster, Missouri, as part of its Work Session on Wednesday, March 28, 

2012.  The tour began at 2:00 p.m. and followed with a mission brief and dialogue related to the 

educational benefits provided to Airmen and UCM’s relationship with Whiteman.  Participating 

Board members included Board President Walter Hicklin and Governors Edward Baker, Mary 

Long, Mary Dandurand, Gus Wetzel and Darren Doherty.  Governor Marvin E. Wright was not 

able to attend.  Others participating included University President Charles Ambrose, General 

Counsel Henry Setser, Assistant Secretary to the Board Monica Huffman, Vice Provost for 

Enrollment Management Rick Sluder, Military and Veteran Success Center staff Lynn Lowder 

and Delilah Nichols; and AGB Consultant Rick Staisloff. 


